North Plainfield Shade Tree Advisory Board

Minutes January 9, 2017

- 1. Compliance
- 2. Roll Call- Frank, Bill, Rick, Thalia and Bart
- 3. Elections held- Thalia-chair, Bart-secretary, Frank- "honorary vice chair"
- 4. Next meeting- February 6, 2017, Monday, 5PM, Borough Hall
- 5. Reading/passing minutes of December 12, 2016
- 6. Distribution of 2017 calendar
- 7. Updates- December 13, 2016- letter to Sargent Kardos- spoke on December 23, 2016: 46 Pearl Street- information filed with insurance; 25 Mountain Avenue- officer on duty spoken to- no recourse: July 21, 2014- letter to Chief Parenti posted regarding tree ordinance
- 8. December 20, 2016, Bob Caffrey contacted and checked out 25 Mountain Avenue, he said would repair to save tree. No activity to date.
- 9. End of year report- not posted as of today
- 10.Street Fair or BioBlitz trees? Yes.
- 11.Check out Japanese Knotweed invasion from the new bridge section west to Greenbrook Road
- 12. Eyes open for 2017 tree plantings
- 13.NJ Shade Tree Federation meeting October in AC.

Old business: none

New business: 168 Belmont Avenue, request STAB to check out tree

Meet adjourned: 1) Frank and 2) Bill 6:06 PM

Submitted, Bart Thomas, STAB secretary & Shoron 2/6/17



· \$6: